IMPORTANT
NOTICE!

Union Hall Closed

UNITE
HERE!

LOCAL

The Union Hall will be closed
on Monday, November 11" in
recognition of Remembrance
Day. The office will return to
regular hours on Tuesday,
November 12t

ALBERTA
CANADA

REPRESENTING CAMP, CULINARY & HOSPITALITY
WORKERS IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA SINCE 1944

*




